
Testimony

I am a pharmacist at the Sanford Broadway Pharmacy in Fargo. We provide medication for patients who are going
through IVF. It is an honor to help these women, men and families on their journey to parenthood. 

I strongly oppose this bill. Frankly, this has no place in legislation or politics because this is healthcare. These are
personal and emotional decisions that are made between a patient and their provider. The thought of adding another
stressor to the already overwhelming experience these patients are going through is maddening. 

I suggest that you use your time as a public servant bettering your community, rather than focusing on things you not
only dont understand but have zero background in. These people are warriors who are trying to build families, let them
do so in peace. 


